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Dear Doctor: 
 
The newborn screening test on the above-referenced infant showed the presence of 
hemoglobin F (fetal), A (adult), and C.  This is the finding consistent with Hemoglobin C trait. 
 
Hemoglobin C trait, as you know, is not a disease and does not require any specific treatment.  
We do, however, suggest a repeat screen for confirmation of this finding.  The parent has been 
notified by letter that a repeat screen is necessary. 
 
If you have any questions please call the Newborn Screening Program Office at 302-744-4544 
or toll free at 1-800-262-3030. 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
Louis Bartoshesky, MD, MPH 
Genetics Medical Director 
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